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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have survived another week, keeping 
school open despite the number of staff and 
pupils absent due to Covid. 
 
I need to remind you that although the   
Government are relaxing the Covid rules we 
have been advised by Public Health England 
not to. The rate of infection in school is still 
going up, and, the figures for the local       
community are very high. So until this comes 
under control  at a local and school level we 
still require you to wear face covering while 
on site, to adhere to the one way system and 
social distancing. 
 
Hopefully, if we all do our best to observe 
these rules we will be able to keep school 
open and running. But if infection rates con-
tinue to increase, we may face closing classes 
or even the whole school. I thank you for 
your patience and co operation. 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 

Spring half term   holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and ends 27th February. 
Children return to school on Monday 28th 
February 2022 
 
Easter holiday begins Saturday 9th April 
2022 and ends on  Sunday 24th April 
2022. Children return to School on  
Monday 25th April 2022 

 Attendance Race 
 

 
 
The results for  Spring Term  week 3 
 
Charing into  joint lead with Miss Walfords 
class is Year 5 Miss Akthar , who scored the 
perfect 100% attendance. Congratulations !! 
 
 Three classes in second place, they are Mrs 
Good, Miss Bansal and Miss Bajaj. Will one of 
these score a 100% attendance and take the 
lead next week? 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come to 
school everyday to ensure your class scores 
the highest point possible to win the race. It is 
also important NOT TO BE LATE! 

School Meal Menu 
 
School  has changed our meal service 
provision and are in the process of 
changing the school meal menu.  
 
This is means that beef could be back on the 
menu. Please note all meat served  in our school 
meals is halal. 
 
If there is a reason why your child should not eat 
beef please let us know immediately. 
You can either send in a letter with your child, or 
e mail us on:   
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this newsletter 
in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a note into school 
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National Story Telling Week 
 

Dear parents,  
 

Next week is National Story Telling Week, 
and we are asking our children to come in 
dressed up as their favourite story char-
acter.  
This will take place on : 
 
Friday 4th February 2022. 
 
   Please spend some time talking about 
who the chosen character is, and why your 
child has picked them. 
 
  We look forward to seeing the charac-
ters from the stories come to life next 
week.   
 
Have a lovely weekend and see you all back 
in school on Monday 31st Jan 2022.  
 
Mrs. A. Mahmood 
Reading Lead.  


